
PUBLIC NOTICE
City of Lohrville • Training Burn

The City of Lohrville with 
assistance from the Lohrville 
Volunteer Fire Department will be 
conducting a training burn at 422 
2nd Street on September 18 or 
September 19, weather permitting, 

or September 25 or September 26. 
This may cause times of low water 
pressure, water discoloration, 
and a few blocked streets within 
the vicinity. Thank you for your 
cooperation and patience.
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